

2017 Special Education Parent Survey





The Rhode Island Department of Education will be sending parents of children on IEPs a survey to gather feedback on Westerly's special education services.

Electronic surveys will be mailed out on April 3, 2017.

Paper surveys will be mailed out on April 10, 2017 to families without an email on file.



Westerly Public Schools values parent feedback. We used last year's results to increase our parent input and participation at IEP meetings and to design professional development for our staff.



100%

Our goal is to receive feedback from all of our families. We will receive a report from RIDE in the fall to summarize your input.

If you have not received a survey, please contact your school's LEA or special education teacher.